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24th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Etone College MFL trip to Normandy 

 

A meeting has been arranged for parents, carers and pupils on Wednesday 7th June at 5.00pm in the 

main hall. 

 

During the meeting, you will be given information regarding departure and arrival times, the itinerary, 

appropriate clothing, spending money, etc.   You will also have the opportunity to meet the staff that 

will be accompanying your child on the trip.  

 

In order to ensure we have all passports for departure day, if possible please bring your child’s passport 

with you to the meeting.  This will be locked in the school safe until the trip departs on Monday 17 th 

July. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 


